
NOTICE OF INTENT OF COUNTY 
TO PURCHASE REAL PROPERTY 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors intends to 
purchase an undeveloped 1,517-acre property located south of the community of Monte 
Rio and northwest of the community of Occidental being further described as APNs 097-
290-001, -002, -003, -004, -005, -006, and -007.   The property is being acquired from Save 
the Redwoods League, for a purchase price of Sixteen Million Dollars ($16,000,000). The 
property would be incorporated into Monte Rio Redwoods Regional Park and Open Space 
Preserve. The Board of Supervisors will meet on May 6, 2025, at 9:00 a.m., in the Board 
Chambers in the Sonoma County Administration Building, 575 Administration Drive 102A, 
Santa Rosa, California, to authorize the purchase of the property. 

Public notice of the County's intention to purchase the property shall be published once a 
week for three successive weeks in accordance with Government Code Sections 25350 
and 6063 


